
 

                 8th Grade Baby Ads for Yearbook 

 

 

Believe it or not, it is time to pull out those adorable baby pictures and create a 
message to celebrate your Indian Mills Memorial School 2024 graduate!  

All 8th grade ads must be designed and purchased online.  Don’t wait, space in 
the yearbook is limited so please log on to www.jostensadservice.com and place your 
ad in the 2024 yearbook.  Additionally, all yearbooks must be purchased online. 

Space can be purchased in the yearbook in one-quarter, one-half, and full-page 
increments. Your space can be filled with photos (recent or past) of your graduate and 
your message to him or her. We have borders available within the software for the 
yearbook layout. 

When designing your baby ad please do not use photos that include the 
following: 

• Naked or mostly naked photos from a bathtub, the beach, etc. 
• Photos that include weapons, real or fake 

Baby ads must be submitted by January 8th, 2024. 
 

If you have any questions about the software on the website or ordering through 
the website, contact Jostens at (800) 358-0800.  Any other questions, please contact 
Mrs. Truax ctruax@shamongschools.org or Ms. DiCarlo kdicarlo@shamongschools.org 
.  
 

Mrs. Truax 

Ms. DiCarlo 
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